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Hi Simeon,
I see NZTA have convinced you to go with the two tunnel option.
I think you have made a mistake , all this proposal does is funnel more traffic into the
city Te Aro area.
There is no link to get the traffic through the city.
Most of the congestion in Wgtn city is caused by the east/west traffic,which does not
want to be in the city.
Just across the other side.
Your/NZTA's decision will not solve our traffic problems.
Please reconsider.

Cheers
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